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ADJOURNMENT NOTICE: 

HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION 

In observance of  the Independence Day holiday, the regular 
meeting of  the City of  Spokane Human Rights Commission, 
currently scheduled to occur on July 3, 2025 at 5:30 p.m., will 
be adjourned to August 7, 2025 at 5:30 p.m.  

The adjourned regular meeting will be held in the City Council 
Chambers – Lower Level of  City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls 
Blvd. 

If  you have any questions, please contact 509-625-6729. 


